POLICE CIRCULAR ORDER No. 92

Training of In order to encourage more clerks to learn work in Motor Vehicle Section, it is now
clerks in . N o .

Motor considered necessary to allow the existing Motor Vehicle Clerks who have completed three
Vehicle

seion.  years in that branch, to exchange place with another senior clerk. As Motor Vehicle
Cerks handle valuable securities and stamps it is desirable that they should not be at the
same seat for more then three years like Head Clerk/Accountants, vide P.M. Rule 778 (b).
The Superintendents of Police may change them round earlier, if they, consider such a step
necessary.

(Previous Police Circular Order No. 10 of 1954)



